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North Union Streetscape Improvement Project  

Ribbon Cutting Scheduled 

 
October 4, 2022--Olean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, is pleased to announce that the 

Ribbon Cutting for the North Union Street Streetscape Improvement Project is scheduled for Friday, 

October 7, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. at the Municipal Building Plaza on the corner of North Union and East State 

Streets.  The event is open to the public.  
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